
Minutes of CSSMGA Meeting on September 25, 2012 

 

1. The YTD financial report was posted for review. This report included the YTD 

payouts to members for tournament winnings. There was also a summary of 

members who needed additional tournament rounds to qualify for the club 

championship. 

2. The club championship will be played on November 6 and 13. This will be an 

individual low net flighted event. There will be $1660 of prize money allocated to 

this event. There will be 8 places paid in each of the 3 flights and a single prize 

for overall low gross. 

3. The Christmas party will be on Thursday, December 6, 2012 in the Canyon 

Springs pavilion. This event is open to CSSMGA members and their guest. The 

details on menu and cost will be posted for member sign-up. It is anticipated that 

members will receive a $25 credit towards the cost.  

4. Members were reminded of the need to sign-up for tournament events by the 

8:00pm deadline on Sunday evenings and to contact Board members when 

changes need to be made for late sign-up or cancellations. 

5. Tee box changes will be allowed starting in October. There will be a 3 stoke 

adjustment up or down for members moving from silver to black or black to silver. 

There will be a 2 stroke adjustment for moving from silver to copper. Members 

need to contact a Board member via email to indicate a desire to change tee 

boxes. 

6. Members who would prefer to play with “relaxed rules” (i.e. bumping the ball, 

playing out of bounds as lateral hazard, etc.) can contact Jack Driskill to indicate 

their preference. If there is enough interest (at least 12 members), CSSMGA will 

set-up a separate tournament for this group.  

7. Elections for the position of Secretary and Vice President are scheduled for this 

year. Nominations will be taken for these positions in October. A ballot will be 

posted in November to elect members to these positions. 

8. Our annual meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 27, 2012. 

 

 

 


